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                  June 2019 Newsletter 
 

 

We hope you all had a wonderful half term break, we were very lucky with the weather.  Thank you to 
everyone who sent photos via email or tapestry so that their keyperson can share and talk to the children 
about their experiences.  If you haven’t been able to up to now, it’s not too late. 
 

 

Parents Evening  
Monday 24th June & Wednesday 26th June 

 
We will be holding Parents Evenings from 4-15 – 6pm.  If 
you have a preference to date/time please see Sian.   
 
 

   
The Lions Class are very excited as their delivery of 
caterpillars have arrived, the children will once again be 
given the opportunity to watch the lifecyle and how they 
develop into butterflies.  The children are at present 
thinking of what to name them.  Reading the Hungry 
Caterpilar with them will reinforce their understanding 

 
 

Summer Time Clothing 
 
Now we are in the last school term and hopefully we will 
be having lost of sunshine we need to protect the children 
as they play more in the garden. 
 

• We will be applying suncream, anyone allergic to  
     our suncream, please bring in your own  
 

• Please do not dress your children in strappy tops, 
skin is sensitive on shoulders . 
 

• We have legionnaire sun hats for the children to 
wear protecting the back of their neck as well as 
faces.  Children do not need to bring in additional 
hats 

 
 

• Please do not send your children wearing Crocs or 
Jelly shoes - during water play these shoes can 
become slippery and dangerous 

 
 

 

   
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

June 22nd  - Barn Dance 
June 24 & 26th  - Parents Evening 
July 23rd                          - End of Term 6 
July 24th  - LEAVERS CONCERT 
 
 
 
New Term 

September 2019 
4th September – Return to Preschool (Term 1) 
18th October – End of Term 1 
29th October – Start of  Term 2 
6th December – Nativity Play Performance 
18th December – End of Term 2 
6th January 2020  - Start of Term 3 
 

 

 

SOUNDS   w/c   3rd June ‘I’             w/c 17th May - K 
                   W/c 10th June ‘J’           w/c 24th June – ‘L’  

April 16th is the day that you should hear about what 
Primary School has been allocated to your child 

Don’t forget to sign up with 
Findmykit for your labels to name  
your uniform and belongings ready 
for Sept 

Freezer Blocks 
Please continue  to put them in 
your child’s packed lunch to keep 
them fresh and cool 
 

Bag2School 
Wednesday 5th June Bag2School will 
be coming to pick up all your 
collected old clothes/shoes etc 
 

Caterpillars 

Questionnaires 
Questionnaires are soon to be coming out.  Please 

could you complete and return them, it gives us good 
feedback and an opportunity to adapt, include or 

change things  
 

Leavers  

The children are busy learning and practising the 

songs ready for their concert.  It will be on Wed 

24th July at 9.15am at Brenchley Church 

Leaver’s Books with children’s work and photos 

will be available to order by Parents Evening. 
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